
 
 
 

 

December, 2016 
 
Dear Medical Provider: 
 
The American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists invites you to attend the 2017 Annual 
Clinical and Scientific Meeting held May 6-9, in San Diego, CA at the San Diego Convention 
Center. 
 
This meeting is an important scientific gathering of obstetricians, gynecologists, and other health 
care professionals representing many countries throughout the world.  Up-to-date information 
applicable to women’s health care will be provided to all in attendance. We hope you will be able 
to participate in this exciting opportunity. 
 
Our preliminary program is available online at www.acog.org/2017. Please review it to determine 
your travel plans well in advance and seek permission if necessary. It should be understood that 
this invitation is not a commitment on the part of the American College of Obstetricians and 
Gynecologists to provide any financial support.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Francine Woodward-Travis directly at 
(800) 673-8444 x2541 or by email at: fwoodward@acog.org. 

Sincerely, 
 

  
Sandra A. Carson, MD 
Vice President, Education 
The American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists 
		
	
		
 


